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Since this letter serves as the complaint, you should be aware that our investigation
will look at your conduct as it may relate to Rules 1.1, 1.2, 1.3, 3.13 and 3.15 of the Code
of Judicial Conduct. For your information, the Rules, which are relevant to the handling
of complaints against judicial officers, may be found in the State Court Rules along with
the Code of Judicial Conduct. Additionally, the Rules and the Code may be found on the
State Supreme Court website at http.//www.courtswy.gov/legal-community/iudicial-
investigation.html

Thank you for your consideration and your willingness to meet with Counsel,
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions, comments or concerns,

Sincerely,
T o
Teresa A. Tarr,

Judicial Disciplinary Counsel
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